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In Brief: 

 

 Looking forward to our 

Open Mornings next week 

for prospective parents 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

  was ‘discombobulate’  

 

 Term ends on Friday 20  

 October  

 

 Thank you to all those  

 Who supported our  

 Open House Event last  

 weekend   

 

 Details about our first  

 Parents’ Evening will be  

 released soon.  

 

 Safeguarding was the  

 theme of our assembly this 

 week. Click on the image 

 (right) to find out how you 

 can help  your child stay  

 Safe online.  

 

 If you think you may be 

eligible for Free School 

Meals, please contact  

 Mrs Braithwaite.  

 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

 

 

Week 1 in the new building  

As the first full week in our new building comes to a close we are all 

looking forward to our first ever Healthy Breakfast Challenge which is 

taking place on Friday 20 October. Ahead of the big day, all of our stu-

dents have been working hard to come up with menus for their healthy 

breakfast and learning about the importance of a good diet in sup-

porting learning. Along with the healthiness of their breakfast, students 

will also be judged on their presentation, teamwork and budgeting 

skills!  

The clock is also ticking on the Suthers Reading Challenge. Students 

have until the end of term to submit their completed passports to earn 

the right to recommend a book for our new library and be entered into 

our prize draw for the chance to win a box of books for themselves! 

We have also been hard at work finalizing the enrichment programme 

for next term and planning the choice of activities students will have 

access to between October and January. Details will be published next 

week.  

And finally, thank you to all who supported our Open House Event last 

week—it was great to see so many of you there and to have the chance 

to chat. We also raised more than £50 for MacMillan Cancer Support so 

thank you for your generosity.  

Safeguarding in everyone’s responsibility  

Click here to find out how you can help keep your child safe  

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/share-aware/

